
  

 
 

August 21, 2023 

 

To all Bidders: 

 

Notification of Intention to Award and Standstill Period 

 

Re: Request for Bid – Deep Energy Retrofit of Six (6) Hospitals (RFB No.: 2.1.1/EU) 

 

In accordance with Clause 35.1 of the Request for Bid - Instructions to Bidders for the captioned Works, 

this letter serves to notify you of the Employer’s Intention to Award a Contract and the commencement of 

the standstill notice for the period of ten (10) business days starting August 22, 2023. 

 

During the selection process for the works indicated above, the firms listed below submitted Bids and these 

Bids were assessed for responsiveness to the Request.  The following are the results: 

 

Bidders Price of Bid 

(US$) 

Alternative Power Sources (Jamaica) Ltd/Denn Dock & Company  Ltd 1,795,585.20 

PiEsPi 3,286,324.15 

CAC 2000 Ltd and Kaya Energy Group Ltd  1,637,313.00 

 

 Result of Evaluation 

 

Bidder Qualified/Eligible 

 

Alternative Power Sources (Jamaica) Ltd/Denn 

Dock & Company  Ltd 

No 

Material deviation relating to the required 

average annual billing 

PiEsPi 

 

No 

Material deviation relating to the Bid Security 

CAC 2000 Ltd/Kaya Energy Group Ltd  Yes  

 

Prospective Bidder:  CAC 2000 Ltd/Kaya Energy Group Ltd  

Country of Awarded    

Bidder:   Jamaica/Dominican Republic 

Contract Amount:  US$1,637,313.00 (inclusive of GCT) 

 

During the standstill period you may query, apply for reconsideration or otherwise challenge the above 

decision.  This may include a request for debriefing seeking explanation for the grounds on which your 

Bid was not selected by making a formal request at the address indicated below: 

 Ministry of Science, Energy, Telecommunications and Transport 

36 Trafalgar Road, Kingston 10, Jamaica 

Tel: 1-876-929-8990 

E-mail: prospecialist@mset.gov.jm 

Website: http://www.mset.gov.jm 

 

The Ministry thanks you for participating in this Request for Bids. 

 

 
Olive Wilson Cross 

Chief Technical Director, Programme Implementation 

mailto:prospecialist@mset.gov.jm

